PRELIMINARY APPLICATION FOR STREET RENAMING
PUBLIC STREET IN CORPUS CHRISTI

1. Your name and mailing address:
Janet Maxwell
223 N Chaparral Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

2. Current name of street for which a name change is being requested:
Willam Street

3. The applicable City Ordinance for changing the names of streets specifies that the
person requesting a street name must reside on or own property that has a street
address on the street for which you are seeking to renaming. Please identify below
which category is satisfied:

a. Resides on the street in question: YES NO

b. Owns Property on the street in question: YES X_NO
If YES, identify address: 223 N Chaparral, 216 Mesquite Street, 423
William, 425 William, 429 William

Business name if applicable:

o Business Interiors of Texas
Wittigs Interiors

2020 Vintage

Rebel Toad Brewery
Tease Salon

4. Street name requested:
Lomax Street

5. Provide a detailed description of the limits of the proposed street renaming (i.e., from
what intersecting street to what intersecting street):
From Shoreline Boulevard to Lower Broadway Street

6. Provide a brief narrative of any related background for your request and justification
for the proposed street re-naming:
(Attach additional page(s) if needed)

William Street (a 1,240 ft C1 collector street in Downtown Corpus Christi) is very
similar to Williams Drive (a 3 mile C3 collector street that stretches from Everhart to
Rodd Field Road). The similarity in street name causes a great deal of confusion for
our tenant businesses, with packages often not getting delivered.
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After completing this application form, please send the application to the Office of the
City Secretary, City of Corpus Christi, P.O. Box 9277, Corpus Christi, Texas 78469,
Telephone No. (361) 826-3105, citysecretary @ cctexas.com.

Any specific questions regarding this application may be directed to the City Traffic
Engineer, Traffic Engineering Division, City of Corpus Christi, P.O. Box 9277, Corpus
Christi, Texas 78469, Telephone No. (361) 826-3547, Fax No. (361) 826-3545.

Upon receipt of this application in the City Secretary's Office, the City Secretary and City
Traffic Engineer shall jointly verify whether the proposed street renaming complies with
the City Council policy for proposed street name changes. Upon determination that the
proposed street renaming complies with the City Council policy, the City Secretary shall
notify the applicant to submit an official application to the City Secretary in writing,
directed to the City Council. Upon determination that the proposed street renaming does
not comply with the City Council policy, the City Secretary will notify the City Council of
the request and the determination that it does not satisfy the Council policy. Unless
otherwise directed by a majority of the Council by the end of the next Council meeting
after notification, the City Secretary will notify the applicant of the denial and the reasons
for the denial.

Applicant’s Signature: QW ‘5/77 4&/5///)5@
Date: g//a"//7
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